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Greetings to the Oregon Senate:

I am writing in support of SB 797.

There is nothing in this bill that should "scare" legitimate gun
owners.  Gun owners should support this
kind of moderate and rational legislation.  If gun owners oppose all
efforts to take small steps to make
our communities safer. eventually there will be a terrible example of
innocent bloodshed resulting in an explosion of feelings that will
lead to more extreme recommendations.  If legitimate gun owners
support
SB 797, they will be protecting their rights to own guns.  Please
educate gun owners on this point and
pass SB 297.

Hopefully,

Vincent Glaudin, PhD
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